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           What a month! This July we are seeing record levels of 

rentals…and the month is not even over yet. With the hot weeks 

that we’ve had, the water temperature reached an almost balmy 

75 degrees. This heat wave brought in so many tubers that we 

had to buy more tubes. We won’t be running out of tubes 

anytime soon! 

 We want to thank all the customers that we’ve seen so far 

this summer. We’ve had many exciting new groups, but it’s the 

returning customers that help keep this place around. A prime 

example is Bob Fast’s group. This summer marks the 40th year that 

he has been bringing campers to Chippewa Landing. We would 

also like to thank the Martinez, Duthler, and Oars and Smores 

groups. Also, a special thank you goes out to the Nance group for 

feeding the crew!  

 Chippewa Landing’s campground has always been unique. 

From family reunions to bachelor parties, groups large and small 

all love to experience Chippewa Landing. Boy Scouts however, 

have a special place here. Their combination of enjoying the 

outdoors and serving their community fits in perfectly with our 



philosophy here at Chippewa Landing. A few examples are troop 

who fixed the stairs leading up to the Top Bluff campsite, troop 

who spent hours cleaning up Chase Creek, and troop who 

identified and labeled the trees in the campground. We look 

forward to seeing these troops and others next year…we have a 

couple more projects lined up for you! 

 Camping at Chippewa Landing is always an exciting 

experience. If, however, rustic camping is not your style, then 

check out our Oak Grove campground. We have sites ranging 

from rustic to full hook up. It is conveniently located off 131, close 

to Fife Lake, the North Country Trail, and hundreds of miles of 

ORV trails. Bring your RV, your friends, and your smores and make 

it a great weekend. Don’t forget to call ahead for reservations 

because our campgrounds are filling up fast!  

 Whether you prefer the rustic camping at Chippewa 

Landing, the amenities of Oak Grove, or just a day on the river, we 

can set you up for some up north fun. So come on down and have 

some fun on the water! 
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